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TTB WITHDRAWS PROPOSAL TO ESTABLISH  
TULOCAY AVA 

 
Washington, D.C. – The Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau (TTB) 
published a notice withdrawing the notice of a proposed rulemaking to establish 
the Tulocay viticultural area in southern Napa County, California.   
 
TTB took this action because of questions regarding the actual name of the 
proposed viticultural area and to avoid the use of potentially misleading 
statements on wine labels.  
 

                The withdrawal of the proposal to establish the Tulocay viticultural area is 
effective on June 19, 2008 
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